Name________________________ period____

Biology
Coach Perez
682-867-8600

tperez@aisd.net
Dear Parents,

 I am pleased to have your teenager in my Biology class this year.  I think it is going to be a great year of learning and growth for your student.  This year in an effort to conserve paper and supplies at MHS, we would like parents to review the Classroom Rules, Policies, and Procedure documents on line. We have already reviewed the rules as a class. 

The classroom policies can be viewed at the following web address by following these directions:

Go to the Martin HS home page:   www.aisd.net/martin
At the top mouse over to Faculty, a drop down menu will appear; click on Teachers.  Then scroll down to my name, Tracy Perez, and click on it.

Or you may go to my Biology class website: www.randpbiology.weebly.com


Lastly, I would also appreciate it if you would let me know the best means of contacting you.  Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation.  I am looking forward to working with you and your student.

Sincerely,

Tracy Perez
Please check the appropriate boxes and complete the bottom of this form.


  I have read and understand the rules and policies of Coach Perez’s Biology class.

  I have read and understand the procedure regarding the STAR program.

Parent Signature__________________________________________________________ 

Best means of contacting Parent:

Email
____________________________________________________

Phone (home/cell/work) ________________________________________
